
 
 
Wednesday, 15th August 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Caregivers/Whanau 
 
Year 4 Term 3 Starry Skype Sleepover Notice 
 
We are pleased to confirm the date for our ‘Starry Skype Sleepover’ as Friday, the 
14th September. This will run from 5pm on the Friday evening until 7am Saturday 
the following day. We will spend the evening playing games, gazing at the stars, 
skyping with students overseas and creating crafts from different nations. We are 
also excited to provide this opportunity for our Year 4 students to experience a night 
away with a school group in preparation for future school events, such as Year 5/6 
Camp. We will be camping out ‘Marae-style’ in the classrooms (boys and girls in 
separate rooms with parents/teachers of corresponding gender). 
 
The payment of $4.50 for this event will cover costs for the pizza dinner and any 
craft supplies used. Please note, breakfast will not be provided. (Payment is included  
with the Term 3 permission slip costs) 
 
Students will need to bring: 
- a bed roll, camping bed or air mattress  
- sleeping bag and pillow 
- toiletries: i.e. toothbrush and toothpaste, etc. 
- pyjamas or a onesie! 
- a SMALL plate of baking or finger dessert food to share 
 
Could you please indicate on the online form if you are able to assist with 
supervision; this might include running games, activities or staying overnight. Please 
note there is no limit for parent help; we would love as many people to join us as are 
able! 
 
We would love to make contact with some schools in other countries. If you have 
any contact names and emails addresses of possible schools we could contact, 
please indicate on the online form. 
 
IMPORTANT:  Please ensure you are police-vetted or have filled out a form to be so, 
before offering to help. If you intend to stay overnight, there is a requirement that 
you are specifically police-vetted for OVERNIGHT school trips. This may require you 
to fill out another form in addition to the one you may have already done. 
 
Students must be picked up from the Golflands Campus at 7am on Saturday, 15th 
September. 
 
Follow the link to complete the online form: 
https://goo.gl/forms/Bb9I7mOUh4L3SrL63 
 
We are looking forward to a memorable evening! 
 
Year 4 Teachers 
Miss Z Vermeulen, Miss M Brown and Mrs C Wilson 

https://goo.gl/forms/Bb9I7mOUh4L3SrL63

